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Governance

Adopt local policy  
(e.g. resolution, ordinance, 
or other policy) to institu-
tionalize HiAP.

Establish procedures for 
using HiAP lens to inform 
legislative and fiscal  
decision-making

Establish HiAP Interdepart-
mental Team to integrate 
HiAP principles into routine 
policies, programs, and 
practices.

IPHI Roles:  
Assist the drafting of policy  
language; Facilitate  
establishment and function 
of Interdepartmental Team.

Training & Capacity 
Building
Educate elected officials,
administration, community
residents and partners
regarding HiAP and its value 
in promoting health, equity 
and other local priorities

Workshops for policymakers, 
local agencies, departments,
and offices on operationaliz-
ing  HiAP across sectors.

IPHI Roles:  
Support local champions in 
educating key stakeholders; 
identify best practices for  
local adaptation; develop 
and facilitate in-depth  
implementation workshops.

Community  
Engagement
Engage community partners, 
advocates and residents to 
collectively:

1) identify priorities; 
2) provide input on jurisdic-
tional policies, programs, 
and practices; 
3) track progress in promot-
ing health for all

IPHI Roles: Training and
technical assistance on
community engagement
strategies; guidance in  
identifying priority popula-
tions; guidance in
identification of target
audiences, and affected
communities.

Policy & Decision 
Making
Integrate HiAP lens across
local government to build
health and equity consider-
ations into all decision- 
making.

Integrate HiAP lens into
existing local priorities  
(e.g. strategic plans,  
community and
economic development,
education, comprehensive 
plans).

Utilize data and tools to 
support HiAP (e.g. Health 
Impact Assessment, Equity
Impact Analysis).

IPHI Roles: Assist in
operationalizing HiAP,
adapting tools, integrating 
HiAP into existing priorities.

Outcomes

Evaluate HiAP to document
improvements in health
and equity.

Process measures (e.g.):
Increased communication
and collaboration across
sectors; reduced duplication.

Outcome measures (e.g.):
Collaborative implemen-
tation of policies; changes 
in environments & social 
determinants.

Impact measures (e.g):
Improved health and well 
being of all residents and
neighborhoods; reduced
inequities.

IPHI Roles: Support in  
identifying appropriate 
metrics and data sources.

IPHI provides technical assistance to health departments, local and state governments, community coalitions and others on Health in All Policies.


